
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF RUSK 

TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The City will conduct a public hearing at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, May 9, 

2024, at City Hall located at 108 E 5th St. Rusk, Texas 75785 concerning 

the closeout of its grant funded through the Texas Department of 

Agriculture.  This hearing will be held to review the City's program 

performance including the actual use of Community Development Block 

Grant funds expended under contract CDV21-0459. Persons with 

disabilities that wish to attend this meeting should contact City Hall to 

arrange for such assistance.  Individuals who require auxiliary aids or 

services for this meeting should contact City Hall at least two days before 

the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made.  

For further information, contact Amanda Hill, City Manager, at (903) 683-

2213. Para residentes necesitados de interpretes, favor de comunicarse con 

la municipalidad antes de las audiencia publica. 

 

Posted Monday May 6, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. 

 


